
Free Library of Springfield Township 

Advisory Board Meeting 

January 25, 2022 @7 PM 

 

Call to Order : 7:00 PM 

Attendees : Marycatherine McGarvey, Renee Brooks, Eddie Graham, Terri Heebner, Adam Hess, Kate 

Klemm, Jen Kolodner,, Kate McGranaghan, Marianne Sunderland  

Reviewed and approved November Minutes. 

Library Director’s Report.  Marycatherine distributed December Statistics and Activity Report. The library 

has been operating at 100 %, all programs have been well attended, and circulation has been above 

normal.  As of September, back to normal hours, 66 hours a week. 

New Business :  The Annual Report in not in yet. It will need to be signed in March.  

The library is planning on setting up two days to have voter registration paperwork available and to 

encourage people to register and vote. 

Old Business:  Marycatherine has finished writing the grant to get a new printer to be used in the service 

area.  The printer will be used for a program for teens to produce a Zine magazine.  The grant has gone 

to the Commissioners and has been sent off today.  

Friends of the Library :  Jen reported successful fund-raising drives both in 2020 and in 2021.  The 

Friends will have a meeting on Jan. 26th.  All are welcome.  A book Sale is scheduled for the Spring in 

April.  Date to be announced.   

The meeting adjourned at 7:35.   

 
Submitted by: 
Marianne Sunderland, 
Secretary 


